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1910 S. W., CLIFTON STREET

PORTLAND 1, OREGON

June 1, 1960

Honorable Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Friend:

I have had so many requests for copies
of the Progressive, in which my husband's article
about Adlai Stevenson appeared, that I have had
same copies made.

The Governor himself wrote Dick a
beautiful letter of appreciation about the piece,
and I thought you would be interested in having
the enclosed copy.

Sincerely,
(Kiwt1~90 63, »U
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Maurine B. Neuberger
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